
COUNCIL MEETING – 23RD JULY 2014  
ITEM 14 – MEMBERS’ QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Chatburn for 
response by the Cabinet Member for Children and Young People:-  

 

“Given the difficulties faced by 1,000s schools throughout the country who will 
be unable to cope with the increased demand from September, can the 
cabinet member confirm whether our own schools will be able to provide 
every eligible child with a hot school lunch, cooked on site, from next 
September?” 
   

 
 

 
 

 
 
 


